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Project update 

 The installation process of gravity sewer pipes and force mains continues on 

Fairbanks Avenue toward Clay Street.  
 

 Dewatering systems have been installed within the median of Fairbanks Avenue.  
 

 The installation of the gravity sewer main continues on Jackson Avenue.  

 

 The installation of force main pipes continues on Wymore Road and will be installed 

past Lee Road.   
 

 The installation of valves and connectors on force mains will continue on  

Salisbury Boulevard, Cambridge Boulevard and Killarney Drive. 
 

Stay informed 
 

 Updates to the construction schedule will be posted regularly on the Fairbanks web 

page cityofwinterpark.org/fairbanks. 
 

 To receive email updates follow these steps: 
 Visit the Fairbanks web page cityofwinterpark.org/fairbanks  

 Click on “Sign up here for email updates” button to enter your email information 
 Select the “Fairbanks AveNews” subscription 
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